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s130  

There has been a steady receipt of s130 notices which are being dealt with. 

 

Maintenance work 

The weather has caused significant issues in allowing any practical works to be undertaken. Work has 

been planned but had to be postponed because ground conditions prevent access.  

 

Volunteer work 

Since the last meeting 378 volunteer hours have been done. The work of volunteers has also been 

affected by the non stop heavy rain. The work they have undertaken has had to be adapted to take 

the conditions into account. This has been a mixture of tree clearance, fixing bridges damaged by 

flooding, installing way marker posts where ground conditions have allowed holes to be dug and 

general vegetation clearance. Preparatory work for bigger projects has also been undertaken – these 

projects to be completed when conditions improve. 

 

Planning Applications 

Since the last meeting 104 planning applications have been received and 111 responses sent 

(including those received before the meeting). There has been a lot of work undertaken with 

developers and the planning authorities to get good outcomes from development. 

 

Legal Work 

Work continues with DMMOs and PPOs but they have joined a backlog of work waiting attention 

with legal for order sealing and related work. 

 

Volunteers 

As a result of the public survey there have been a number of people who have expressed an interest 

in volunteering. This interest has been followed up by the Volunteer Coordinators. It is a much 

appreciated positive response. 
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Coventry Ramblers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nuneaton and Bedworth Volunteers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Solihull Ramblers 
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